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FACT SHEET - TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT

North Pine Dam Staged 
Strengthening Project

Traffic Management
During construction, the local community and stakeholders 
may see an increase in construction traffic, including heavy 
vehicles traveling to and from North Pine Dam. 

A Traffic Management Plan has been developed to ensure 
the safety of residents, road users and construction workers 
during the project. 

Temporary traffic changes will occur and may include speed 
limit reductions, lane closures, temporary traffic signals, 
traffic controllers in place and temporary signage. 

Fencing and barriers will also be installed to delineate safe 
work areas from public spaces. 

Advanced notifications will be provided to the community and 
stakeholders prior to any major traffic changes or diversions.    

Seqwater and SRG Global Civil Pty Ltd are committed to:

•	 The safety of motorists, pedestrians, local residents, 
cyclists and construction workers 

•	 Promoting the safe behaviour of staff and contractors in 
your area

•	 Ensuring the reliable flow of traffic during construction

•	 Maintaining access to properties and minimising impacts 
where possible. 

The community can contribute to safe road practices by:

•	 Paying attention to road signs near construction sites

•	 Planning your trip and allowing extra travel time

•	 Keeping an eye out for road workers

•	 Remaining calm and patient

•	 Being aware of changed traffic conditions

•	 Maintaining a safe distance between your vehicle and 
other vehicles on the road.

Speed limits and road signs are enforceable throughout 
construction areas as necessary.

We're making our largest investment in our dams to keep water safe and reliable for everyone in South East Queensland. 

As part of this initiative, the North Pine Dam Improvement and Staged Strengthening Projects are being carried out to bring the dam 
up to modern engineering standards, ensuring it continues to provide water security for generations to come. 

Seqwater is proud to partner with SRG Global Civil Pty Ltd as the major construction contractor for the Staged Strengthening project.

We acknowledge construction may cause disruption, and we appreciate the community's patience and understanding as we work 
together to enhance our region's water infrastructure.  

For more information on the project:
E: projectinfo@seqwater.com.au 
P: 07 3432 7000 during business hours

Non-English speakers call 131 450 and ask for Seqwater 
on 07 3035 5500.

If you have a hearing or speech impairment, contact us 
through the National Relay Service and give the number 
07 3035 5500 a call or visit www.relayservice.gov.au for 
more information.

For more information
To sign up for project updates, please visit the project 
webpage and subscribe to the newsletter at the 
bottom of the web page. 
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